HowarD A. Rusk, M. D,
400 EAsST 34TH STREET

NEW YORK CITY

October 1l;, 1953

e

Dear Doetor Rankim,

I was delighted to hear the wonderful
news of your inauguration to the presidency of
the American College of Surgeons.

This is a great and well deserved
honor and I join in rejoieing with all your
friends.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely,
Howard A, Rusk, M,D.

Doctor Fred W, Rankin,
Lexingten, Kentucky



